Big Water School Recognized

| would like to make the public aware of a recent recognition Big Water School received from the Utah
State Board of Education from the K-3 literacy Specialist Sara Weibke, in the teaching and learning
content area. After an extensive review of the data points by the State, Big Water School made well
above typical growth with their K-3 students last year. This substantial increase has precipitated a site
visit from the State Office to interview the students, faculty, staff, and administration, to identify how
the school generated such substantial reading gains in one year. We would like to complement Principal
Andy Roundy and the faculty at Big Water School for helping students achieve academic success. Also,
we would like to thank the parents and community members who have listened to students read and
help them with their homework. Congratulations Big Water School and most importantly,
congratulations to the students!
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